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REPORT OF THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CITY TREASURER


TO THE LEAD MEMBER FOR CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES

ON Monday, 4 October, 2010

TITLE : CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES BUDGET MONITORING REPORT

RECOMMENDATIONS :

In order to address some of the budget issues and risks identified within the report it is recommended that Managers actively monitor and review budgets taking appropriate actions to reduce expenditure wherever possible. 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY :

The budget for Customer and Support Services reflects approved 2010/11 savings and the full year effect of the Think Efficiency Programme.  To date, there is an overspend across the directorate of £261k.  This relates to three divisions - Customer Services, Administration and HR and in each case the main reason for the overspend is staffing costs.

BACKGROUND DOCUMENTS :

(Available for public inspection)

Revenue Budget 

ASSESSMENT OF RISK:

A number of budget risks are identified within the report.
	


SOURCE OF FUNDING:

This is a report on the overall budget position of the directorate.
	


COMMENTS OF THE STRATEGIC DIRECTOR OF CUSTOMER AND SUPPORT SERVICES (or his representative):

1. LEGAL IMPLICATIONS




Provided by :N/A
2. FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS



Provided by :Report prepared by Chief Executive and Customer and Support Services Accountancy Team
3. ICT STEERING GROUP IMPLICATIONS


Provided by:N/A
PROPERTY (if applicable):

N/A
HUMAN RESOURCES (if applicable):

N/A
CONTACT OFFICER :

Joanne Hardman ext 3156
KEY DECISION :


WARD(S) TO WHICH REPORT RELATE(S):

Not Applicable

KEY COUNCIL POLICIES:

Budget Monitoring; 

DETAILS (Continued Overleaf)
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